Martin Eber

From: IOM TALLINN <iomtallinn@iom.int>

Sent: kolmapaev, 14. aprill 2021 16:47

To: SiM info; Martin Eber

Cc: iomtallinn@iom.int; KOHONEN Simo

Subject: RE: Toetuslepingu AMIF2020-16 s&lmimise viibimine

TAHELEPANU! Tegemist on viljastpoolt asutust saabunud kirjaga. Tundmatu saatja korral palume linke ja faile mitte avada!

Reference: your letter nr 14-8.6/1044-1

Dear Ms. Lillevili,
Dear Mr. Eber,

In response to your letter dated 09 April 2021 with the above reference number, | sincerely apologise for the
excessive delay in signing the grant agreement for and start of the project AMIF 2020-16. This delay is stemming
both from the separation of the Head of IOM Estonia office in the beginning of 2021 and covering that function
remotely from the IOM Finland office, and for seeking and coordinating internal endorsements and approvals within
the Organization.

I am now pleased to confirm that we have received the approvals to sign the grant agreement. Similar to previous
agreements, we will attach a cover letter to recognize the special status of IOM as a UN related organization. Kindly
confirm if this confirmation by email is sufficient, or would you require a signed letter stating the same information.

in spite of multiple attempts to sign the document digitally using the Estonian ID-card software (DigiDoc4 client), |
have not been able to complete the process successfully. This is due to a known software error in the current
software version when using Finnish ID-cards with the Estonian ID-card system
(https://www.id.ee/en/article/known-id-software-defects/). Therefore, we will have to sign the grant agreement in
hard copy.

Your sincerely,
Simo Kohonen

Simo KOHONEN
Chief of Mission, Sub-regional Coordinator
for Finland, Sweden, Denmark and Estonia

Country Office in Finland
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Helsinki — Finland (UTC +2)

T. +3589684 11519

M. +358 40 585 88 48
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From: info@siseministeerium.ee <info@siseministeerium.ee>

Sent: Friday, 9 April 2021 11.49

To: KOHONEN Simo <skohonen@iom.int>; IOM TALLINN <iomtallinn@iom.int>
Subject: Toetuslepingu AMIF2020-16 solmimise viibimine

SISEMINISTEERIUM

Tere!

Teile on saadetud Siseministeeriumi dokumendihaldussiisteemi Delta kaudu
dokument Toetuslepingu AMIF2020-16 sdlmimise viibimine, mis on
registreeritud 09.04.2021, numbriga 14-8.6/1044-1.

Dokument avaneb DigiDoc Client programmi abil, mille saab arvutisse tasuta
alla laadida Sertifitseerimiskeskuse ID tarkvara lehelt
https://installer.id.ee/?lang=est .

Kontaktinfo

E - N 8.00-16.45, R 8.00-15.30
aadress: Pikk 61, 15065 Tallinn
e-post: info@siseministeerium.ee
telefon: 612 5017, 612 5024, 612 5022

Caution! This message originated from outside IOM.

The information contained in this electronic message and any attachments are
intended for specific individuals or entities, and may be confidential, proprietary or privileged. If you are
not the intended recipient, please notify the sender immediately, delete this message and do not disclose,
distribute or copy it to any third party or otherwise use this message. The content of this message does not
necessarily reflect the official position of the International Organization for Migration (IOM) unless
specifically stated. Electronic messages are not secure or error free and may contain viruses or may be
delayed, and the sender is not liable for any of these occurrences.




